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Message from Mrs Matthews                                             Friday 6th September2024 

Firstly I’d like to thank staff, students and parents for making this week so 
successful in terms of preparation for and welcoming our students to school. It’s 
been great to pop into lessons and see how quickly students have settled into 
focused productive learning.  It was also amazing to officially open our fantastic 
3G Pitch, which will be such a brilliant facility for the school and the wider 
Wellington community.  We can’t wait to get started on PE lessons and social 
time games next week!  
It’s a busy start to the term, as we’re opening our doors for Open Evenings and 
Morning Tours in two weeks, so please spread the word to parents of students in 
Year 5 & 6 locally.   
Finally from me, thank you as always for all your support as we start the new year.  I look forward to seeing you 
at our Meet the Tutor Evenings on the 18th and 19th September.  Have a lovey weekend. Mrs Matthews 

Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

3G Pitch Grand Opening 
Today was the grand opening of our new 3G pitch! Edward Ling, Olypmic Bronze Medalist, officially opened the 
pitch during the ceremony and it is now open for use! We can’t wait to get the children on the pitch and already 

have lots of bookings coming through from local clubs. If you would like to enquire about booking the pitch, 
please email 3gbookings@courtfields.bep.ac. 
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 DIARY DATES 

10th September 

Years 7, 9 & 11 school photos 

18th & 19th September 

Meet the Tutor Evening  

25th September  

Early finish 1:35pm 

25th September 

Open Evening 

26th, 27th, 30th Sep & 1st 
Oct 

Open Mornings  

2nd-4th October 

Year 7 Residential 

15th October  

Parent & Community Meeting 

17th October 

Year 11 Parents Evening 

28th October-1st November 

Half Term 

4th November 

Inset Day 

5th November 
Back to School 

23rd Dec 2024-3rd Jan 2025 

Christmas Holidays 

GSCE Results! 
Another huge congratulations to our 
students who received their GCSE 
results over the summer. We are very 
proud of them all and wish them all 
the best in their next steps. 

Apprenticeship Opportunities 

Calling all Year 11 Students! Are you considering 

progressing onto an apprenticeship? Follow the 

link below to find more info on current 

opportunities and vacancies currently being 

offered by Bridgwater & Taunton College: https://

apps.btc.ac.uk/apprenticeships/printview  

Donations welcome 

If you have any old astros or football boots you 
would be happy to donate, please bring them to the 
CFS front office or the PE office. Receive 5 House 

Points for every pair donated! 

https://www.facebook.com/BridgwaterandTauntonCollege?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUghrK65L9uy7G3narndlPH78R-YCJQZq-gHtSmapxtBRnnnBlrzGDYqxdE14QmxZxu77lNV57edXgGbNHI6yq5H8876m7hvKBNqnmnXa98WkJikLkNGRHvo-MlxQkLJboxTmspavLYyPjhKKgcmDwyl9BFziGpykEtgJ-lKteWXzJa6vzL90ftcxfnK1o
https://apps.btc.ac.uk/apprenticeships/printview?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0o16q3BlQUAh4CiKcRpBzrwH1rBitgCeaVoVWm3fL655-BPL0y8mfZNHw_aem_GNLj_aS2pAakA-Hs-TP5Rg
https://apps.btc.ac.uk/apprenticeships/printview?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0o16q3BlQUAh4CiKcRpBzrwH1rBitgCeaVoVWm3fL655-BPL0y8mfZNHw_aem_GNLj_aS2pAakA-Hs-TP5Rg

